


 

 

 

 

Date: 07 July 2021 

 

REFERENCE LETTER 

 

Acting on behalf of Sinclair Pharmaceuticals Ltd with its headquarters in Chester, UK I hereby 

confirm that in period of May – June 2021 a consultancy company Centrum DPD LLC with its 

registered office in Warsaw, performed for our Company consulting services related to 

compliance with the requirements of Good Distribution Practice (hereinafter referred to as 

"GDP"), and in particular conducted a GDP audit of our transport subcontractor and advised on 

qualitative aspects of its operations. 

In connection with the completion of the above-mentioned works provided by Centrum DPD in 

May-June of 2021, I declare that we highly evaluate the cooperation with specialists of the 

Centrum DPD and recommend services provided by this consultancy company to other 

companies operating on the pharmaceutical market. 

 

 

Clare Logan, Quality Manager 

On behalf of Sinclair Pharmaceuticals Ltd 


